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RE  ADDENDUM NO. 2  
 

 
 
To All Bidders: 
 
Attached are modifications, clarifications and/or corrections for the Project Manual and are hereby made a part 
of the contract documents. Please attach this addendum to the Project Manual(s) in your possession. Please note 
the receipt of this addendum on the bid form. Bidders shall review changes to all portions of this work as 
changes to one portion may affect the work of another. 
 
If you plan to hand deliver your IFB submission on the due date, please note you must check in on the 
3rd floor prior to coming to the bid opening. Please allow time for this as late submission will not be 
accepted. 
 
Refer all questions relative to the business aspect, Instructions to Bidders, Special Conditions, and questions 
concerning the technical aspect of the documents to Vicki Musa by email at musav@rps205.com. 
 
Question: May we bid using Honeywell DDC products? 
 
Answer: Part of this project is the installation of controllers that will allow the District to update the 
controls on the ASUs, as well as the pneumatic controls for other reheat coils for interior non-classroom 
spaces.  The existing controllers for the ASUs are Honeywell, and these are being replaced as the District does 
not have the necessary programming software to maintain them.   Honeywell DDC products will not be 
accepted for the DDC controls 

Version 06252013 MFP   
 


	17-56 Addendum Two Cover Page

